
 

 

 

 

Multifamily Housing Notice 22-16 
 

                        September 6, 2022 

 

To:  Developers, Sponsors and Local Housing Contacts 

 

From:  Alvin Lawson, Director for Multifamily Operations 

 

Re: Section 3 Final Rule Question & Answer Session 

 

  

DHCD will hold a Section 3 Questions & Answers Session on September 8, 2022, from 1:30 pm 

– 2:30 pm via video conference.  At the session, DHCD will discuss the Section 3 Final Rule, 

key changes to the program, and reporting requirements. 

 

Dial-In Information:  

LINK: http://meet.google.com/kfp-bmsc-wpv?authuser=0&hs=122 

  

PHONE: +1 267-553-4286 

 

PIN: 674 618 586# 

 

If you have any questions, please email at alvin.lawson@maryland.gov or call at 301.429.7718. 

 
# # # 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING EMAILING OF MULTIFAMILY NOTICES 

 
Multifamily Housing issues periodic notices (such as the one above) to announce new initiatives, provide important news, announce funding round 

deadlines, significant application changes, bond program amendments, and other key dates and facts on our website and by email only.  You can subscribe 

to receive Multifamily Housing Notices at the following link: 
 

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/MDDHCD/subscriber/new?topic_id=DHCDMF 
 

Notices are posted to the DHCD website at the following location:  
 

http://dhcd.maryland.gov/HousingDevelopment/Pages/MFLibrary.aspx  
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